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Sen. Crowell Welcomes Visitors 
 

JEFFERSON CITY— Sen. Jason Crowell, R-Cape Girardeau, recently welcomed to the Capitol several 

groups from the 27th Senate District. To obtain a jpeg version of the following pictures or to get more 

information about the visits, contact Andrew Green at 573-751-2459.  
 

Sen. Crowell and Rep. Cooper Welcome 
 Nell Holcomb 4th Graders to the Capitol (04/27/06) 

 
Last week Sen. Crowell welcomed to the Capitol 27 fourth-graders from Nell Holcomb in Cape 

Girardeau, Missouri. The students talked with Sen. Crowell and asked him questions about his job as a 

Senator. The students also viewed Senate debate from the gallery, and Rep. Nathan Cooper, R-Cape 

Girardeau, gave the group a tour of the House floor.  

Sen. Crowell Meets with Local American Red Cross Officials (04/26/06) 
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Last Wednesday, Sen. Crowell had the opportunity to meet with officials from the Southeast Missouri 

Chapter of the American Red Cross. On the left is Amanda Lincoln, a Development Specialist, and on the 

right is Kristi Thurman, Emergency Service Director with the Red Cross. The American Red Cross is 

actively preparing for hurricane season this month and those interested in volunteering are encouraged to 

call 573-335-9471 or visit www.semoredcross.com.  

 

 

Missouri Judges Honor Sen. Crowell  
 

The Missouri Association of Probate & Associate Circuit Judges recently presented State Sen. Jason 

Crowell, R-Cape Girardeau, with an award for his outstanding contributions to the administration of justice. 

“I am very appreciative for receiving such an honorable recognition from such an honorable 

organization,” Crowell said. “I have worked closely with the Association over the years to ensure that the 

best interests of judges, commissioners and judiciary clerks are represented in the Missouri Senate.” 

In the 2005 session, Crowell was instrumental in reforming Missouri’s system of civil liability to prevent 

outrageous jury awards from unfairly tipping the scales of justice.  

“I will continue to fight for legislation that is in the name of justice for Missourians,” Crowell said.   


